84, Lodhi Estate,
New Delhi-3,
DATED September 20,

My dear Uncle,

After my return from Bangalore, 1 have
discussed the question of issue of special stamp
in memory of your revered father with the senior
officers of the P&T Board. We have also been
able to get hold of your request from the Ministry
of Education, The matter is now being placed
before the Advisory Committee which decides such
matters. I have asked the officers concerned to
give this matter a favourable consideration., I
do hope something may be possible. I will be
in Bangalore on the 29th and would like to spend
the evening with you at your ferm. I may not be
able to go there ezrly im the aftermoon but will
try to reach there before sunset and after meal
with you return to my guest-house in Bangalore
since I have to leave for Delhi next morming. I
hope this programme will suit you. I am asking
my officers in the I.T.I. to contact you and
inform you of my final programme. I am also
enclosing an invitation card for Geeta's wedding
in Delhi on the 5th October,1973. I do hope it
would be convenient for both of you to grace the
occasion and bless the young couple,

With kind regards to both of you,

Yours sincerely,

G
(A.S. BHATNAGAR )

Dr, S.Roerich,
BANGALORE CANTT,

(rHJw<ﬁwi)




